
                                                               Board of Health Minutes 

September 17, 2019 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

The minutes of the meeting of August 20th were approved as written. 

 

41 Lake Street 

The Board signed a permit to replace a septic tank. 

 

Flu Clinic – Saturday, October 5, 2019    10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Fire Chief Brian Rich attended the meeting to discuss combining the Flu Clinic with a practice 

setting up and operating an Emergency Dispensing Site.  Every Town is required to do this 

during the 2019-2020 year.   Someone from the State would also attend to guide us.  There will 

also be paper work that has to be filled out.   Everyone was in agreement that it was a good 

idea.    Chief Rich made suggestions of using both the first and second floor.   Rooms for people 

who did not feel well could be set up downstairs while rooms for those who felt nervous or 

anxious would be held upstairs until they were calmed down.  Triage would be set up at the 

entrance to the town hall so that people could be screened before entering the clinic.   

 

The Board set a time of 7:00 p.m. on Friday, October 4th to set up the town hall.  

 

Ms. Ferrari will have posters made up for the sandwich board to be displayed in front of the 

town hall.   She will also call School Supt. Office to ask them to notify parents about the clinic. 

Announcements will also be posted on the town website, our face book page and other local 

social media sites. 

 

Other Business: 

 

The Board authorized Ms. Braley to approve requests for replacements of a single component 

to a septic system like a tank or d-box without sending it to one of our meetings. 

 

Board of Health meetings will now begin at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

 


